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COVID-19 Update 03.30.2020

McDonald, Kelly <kmcdonald@dcrsd.org>

Dudley-Charlton Regional School District <notifications@dcrsd.org> Mon, Mar 30, 2020 at 3:49 PM

To: Dudley-Charlton Regional School District <notifications@dcrsd.org>

All,

Attached you will find a letter from the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education Commissioner Jeffrey Riley.
At his request we are sending this to you.

The DCRSD staff has invested in your student(s) through Remote Learning Opportunities (RLO) and Enhanced Remote
Learning Opportunities (ERLO). Additionally, and as sent via email from your student(s) principal last Friday, starting
today our teachers have established office hours to receive RLO and ERLO questions and to engage with you student(s).
Our efforts meet independent student work (RLOs), teacher directed student work (ERLOs) and student engagement
through office hours each week. Our staff will reach out to students to support engagement and continued opportunities
for learning.

While we know this is not the best of circumstances for all families, we are here to listen to your questions and concerns.
Teachers are available daily through office hours and your student's principal is available every day, throughout the day
via email. We will try to support your home environment and we understand that each has its own level of complexity.
Respectfully,

Steven M. Lamarche
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